
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 23, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

I HAVE A PROBLEM TELLING PEOPLE ‘NO’. USUALLY. I WANT TO TALK ABOUT BUS TRIPS 

FOR THIS YEAR, AGAIN. I KNOW, I SAID WE WERE NOT DOING ANY BUS TRIPS THIS YEAR. 

HOWEVER, LAST WEEK IT WAS ANNOUNCED THAT THE WISCONSIN GOSPEL MUSIC 

FESTIVAL AT THE WISCONSIN DELLS WILL BE HELD THIS YEAR. AND NOW I HAVE 

LISTENERS ASKING ABOUT OUR PLANS TO TAKE A BUS TO IT, OR NOT. SO YESTERDAY I 

DID MY HOMEWORK. THE DATES FOR THE TRIP, IF WE GO, ARE MAY 7-9; MOTHER’S DAY 

WEEKEND. 

FIRST, I LOOKED AT THE ARTIST LINE-UP AND IT’S A PRETTY AMAZING LINE-UP. FRIDAY 

NIGHT ARTISTS ARE THE BOOTH BROTHERS, THE BALL BROTHERS AND LEGACY FIVE. 

SATURDAY AFTERNOON FEATURES SOLOIST DAVID PHELPS, THE MARTINS AND LEGACY 

FIVE. SATURDAY NIGHT’S SCHEDULE IS TRIUMPHANT QUARTET, GREATER VISION AND 

LEGACY FIVE. THAT IS A LOT OF GREAT MUSIC. DEFINITELY WORTH GOING TO HEAR. 

THEN I CALLED THE HOTEL WE NORMALLY STAY AT. ROOMS ARE AVAILABLE AT LAST 

YEAR’S RATES. NEXT, I CALLED THE RESTAURANTS WE NORMALLY EAT AT. THE FRIDAY 

NIGHT STOP IS A NO-GO. HOWEVER, THE HOTEL HOSTS WEDDINGS, BANQUETS, ETC. AND 

THEY WILL PUT TOGETHER A DINNER BUFFET FOR OUR GROUP. SO, FRIDAY NIGHT IS 

TAKEN CARE OF. AND, SATURDAY’S USUAL STOP AT PIZZA RANCH WILL STILL WORK. SO, 

ROOMS AND MEALS ARE GOOD. 

A BUS IS AVAILABLE AND I HAVE NO OTHER PLANS FOR THE MOTHER’S DAY WEEKEND. 

NOW, ALL WE NEED ARE ENOUGH OF YOU WHO WANT TO TRAVEL WITH US. WE’LL NEED 

AT LEAST 30 PEOPLE TO SIGN UP TO BE ABLE TO GO. IF YOU WOULD TRAVEL WITH US IF 

WE GO, WE NEED TO HEAR FROM YOU. VISIT OUR WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG TO RESPOND OR 

CALL US AT 920-842-2900. IF WE HEAR FROM ENOUGH OF YOU, I WILL START SIGNING 

CONTRACTS AND WE’LL PLAN TO GO. 

LET ME CLOSE TODAY WITH ANOTHER OF 28 BENEDICTIONS FOUND IN THE NEW 

TESTAMENT. 

Rev. 1:5b-6 - To him who loves us and has freed us from our sins by his blood and made us a kingdom, 

priests to his God and Father, to him be glory and dominion forever and ever. Amen. 

I’LL LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH. IT’S 6 

DAYS AWAY! 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


